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Dear Research Director,
I am a Queensland registered secondary school teacher.

I am writing this submission to voice my strong objection to the proposed Serious and
Organised Crime Legislation Amendment Bill 2016.

The only people who will benefit from the proposed changes are criminals (bikie gangs).

The existing law, introduced by the previous Newman Government was most successful in
reducing assaults, robberies, unlawful entry, car theft, and the removal of illicit drugs from
our streets.

I have raised this issue with many of my friends and associates and we all share the same
opinion on this matter.

I pray that your committee members refrain from supporting this amendment bill.
Yours sincerely

Neil Munro.





